
School Holiday Cricket Clinic 
 

HENSCHELL CRICKET ACADEMY PTY LTD will be conducting a Cricket Coaching Clinic 
during the Spring School Holidays.  Girls and boys of all standards, 6 to 17, are welcome. 
 
This “Season Preparation” Clinic will concentrate on preparing players for the coming Pre 
Christmas cricket season whilst having fun and enjoying the game of cricket.     
Non cricketers, wanting to try the game before signing on with a junior club or looking for 
something active to do during the school holidays, are very welcome at this Clinic. 
 
Attendees will be arranged with others of like ability and age, in groups small enough to 
ensure individual tutelage is provided.  A Cricket Australia Accredited Coach will be 
allocated to each group for the duration of the Clinic to enable a structured program to be 
delivered and a comprehensive written report will be provided post Clinic conclusion.   
 
A Senior First Aid Officer will be in attendance in case of illness or injury.   
    

One lucky player will win a Fletcher cricket bat valued up to 
$250.00 (depending on size) simply by attending the Clinic! 
 
 

Where:  Fig Tree Pocket State School, Cubberla Street, Fig Tree Pocket 
 
When:   Monday 25 to Thursday 28 September 2017 inclusive 
    
Time:   8:30am to 12:00pm each day 
 
What to wear: White shirt, sunscreen and hat/cap 
 
What to bring: Personal cricket gear (if owned), water, snack, positive attitude 
 
Cost:   $199.00 (Incl. GST)   (family rates available) 
 
 

To book your place at this 4 day Clinic, or for further information, please contact 
Brett Henschell via email henschellcricket@bigpond.com or by mobile 0458 026 224.   
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